Thetford Leg Club's Newsletter August 2014

It's been a busy few weeks with club activities. The sponsored walk went ahead on Sunday 20th July but disappointedly we couldn't muster up any enthusiasm for people to join us, although we advertised it! We managed £40 this year. One of our members who wanted to come along was in hospital for two weeks so couldn't make it, (wishing you well Len.)





On the 26th July 2014 we did quite well with £130 takings and it was the first time we used our new banner, it got us noticed. One of our ex volunteers helped us with the stall on that morning.

Thank you all who have contributed to our fundraising and our donation tin, so far this year we have now collected enough to carry us over until next year. We will continue with fundraising so the Leg Club can continue into the New Year.

One of our members has been enjoying her first grandchild. She is over the moon with him and said "she can't stop looking at him." They are really lovely at that age "Congratulations Pat."

Continue:

Continued:

Thetford Leg Club's Newsletter August 2014

Another of our members Jan, he has an orchard and has been bringing buckets of plums in to share between the nurses, volunteers and other visiting members – (They have proved popular and are delicious,) "Thank you Jan."





A lady who has had her leg and foot bandaged up for several months and comes to the our Leg Club for treatment was so pleased when it had healed and she could get both her shoes on, she was in tears when she could at last walk with her shoes again and couldn't praise the nurses enough.

Well, best wishes from the volunteers: Frank, Hazel, Jill, Linda and Ted.

Kind Regards

Linda Wood – Secretary Thetford Leg Club